
Ryan Morhart Appendix G 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

LUC Chair <lucchair@burnsidegorge.ca> 
December 10, 2019 12:44 PM 
Ryan Morhart 
Re: 2031 Store Street - Kwench 

Hi Ryan, 

The Burnside Gorge Community Association has no objections to this application. 

Regards, 
Avery Stetski 
BGLUC Chair 

On Tue, Dec 10, 2019 at 12:02 PM Ryan Morhart <RMorhart@victoria.ca> wrote: 

Good morning, 

The 30 Day Public Notification period and opportunity to comment has ended on December 6th- I did not receive 
comments from the Burnside Gorge Community Association regarding the application and will not this in the report to 
Committee of the Whole. If you require an extension for comment, please let me know. 

Thanks, 

Ryan 

Ryan Morhart 

Manager & Chief Building Official 

Permits & Inspections 
Sustainable Planning and Community Development Department 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC VBW 1 P6 
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From: Nicole McKay <NMcKay@victoria.ca> 
Sent: November 4, 2019 4:26 PM 
To: landuse@burnsidegorge.ca 
Cc: Ryan Morhart <RMorhart@victoria.ca> 
Subject: 2031 Store Street - Kwench 

Hello, 

Please find attached the Notice of new liquor license for the above-mentioned establishment. 

Thank you 

Nicole 
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Ryan Morhart 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Shiko Mungai 
November 23, 2019 11 :06 AM 
Ryan Morhart 
Kwench Culture Club at 2031 Store street 

Hi, 
I am writing regarding call for comments regarding the application for a liquor primary license by Kwench Culture Club 
located at 2031 Store Street Victoria BC. 
I object to the issuance of a license that permits the service and sale of liquor and or Cannabis at the location between 9 
am to 11pm daily. Next door to Kwench is Victoria Gymnastics which primarily serves minors including young children. 
Sale and consumption of alcohol and the resulting noise and possible misconduct and pollution from the venue is 
unacceptable. 
Minors should not be exposed to that. It's likely that patrons will be smoking outside which will expose minors to 
second hand pollution. 
You have my permission to publish my name but not my contact information. 
Please let me know if you need further input. 
Concerned parent, 
Shike Mungai 


